Bedford Waste Services Corp.

P. O. Box 2400 Biddeford, N. H. 04005 207-423-0215

January 23, 2024

By email (ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov)

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman c/o Clerk's Office NH Public Utilities Commission 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, N. H. 03301-2429

Dear Chairman Goldner:

Please find submitted herewith a copy of the compliance tariff ... in accordance with NH Code of Administrative Rules, Puc 1603.02(b). The compliance tariff includes title page and page 1 and was authorized in DW 22-058 Order No. 26,912. If you have any questions and/or comments, or need additional information, please contact me directly by email at <a href="mailto:stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com">stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com</a> or 207-423-0215.

Also, on September 28, 2023, Atty. Brown filed Bedford's Revised Tariff Pages 6a and 7 Compliance Filing. On September 29, 2023 Atty. Young filed the NHDOE's Analysis and Recommendation on the Company's Revised Tariff Pages 6a and 7 Compliance Filing. It does not appear as though the Commission has approved the Revised Tariff Pages 6a and 7 Compliance Filing. Please review and approve.

Sincerely,

Stephen P. St. Cyr

Stephon P. St. Go

Manager

Cc: DW 22-058 Service List